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11/03/2025

MRS Karen Robertson
1 / 39 Lodge ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Please do NOT approve this McDonalds in this location. The traffic in this area is horrific at
various times of day and will only get worse with this type of business there. The back-up at
Kenneth and Rosebury roundabout affects all directions. Coming from the south side of
Rosebury trying to go north, I have, on numerous occassions, given up on reaching Aldi or
Woolies and cut through Harvey Norman to escape. Thank you for your consideration.




